
23rd November 2018 

We have had a busy week in Crystal class preparing and practising for our Christmas 

performance.  The children are already getting into the swing of things singing beautifully 

and learning to project their voices.  Please can you help your child to learn their words off 

by heart and encourage them to use a loud, clear voice. 

In English we have been continuing with our story writing.  The children are enjoying seeing 

each part of their story come together and are gradually adding them into their own story 

book.  They are also thinking about the illustrations to go along with each part of the story. 

This week we have looked into postal history.  The children were fascinated to find out how 

the postal service began and how it has developed over the years.  They were particularly 

interested to hear how post boxes used to be green!    

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, the children have been trying to master column addition with carrying.  Some of 

the children have found this a little challenging but have been using their gem powers to 

stick with it and keep trying.  We will be continuing with this over the next week. 

Science has seen a focus on nutrition with the children working in groups to discuss and 

examine different food groups.  They have also looked at how each food group can have an 

impact on our bodies. 
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Please continue to hear your child read and support them with their times tables.  Thank you 

for your continued support.  


